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Deputy Head of College (DHoC) 
 

John XXIII College 
 

John XXIII College is a Catholic Residential College which is based within, and an affiliate of the 
Australian National University. We support students of all faiths (and none) who hail from all corners 
of the nation and across the globe. We are seeking a suitably qualified person to commence early in 
2022 who wishes to make a difference in the lives of students aged between 18 and 23 years, who 
predominantly attend ANU, although we also support students from other Canberra based tertiary 
institutions in an undergraduate setting. 
 
The DHoC is an Executive Position within John XXIII College. The DHoC oversees all aspects of student 
life in the College as well as playing a key role in supporting relationships with staff, alumni and the 
broader community. The DHoC reports directly to the Head of College. It is essential for the DHoC to 
be actively engaged in supporting the ongoing strategic direction that the College undertakes. They will 
also aspire to act out the College values in all daily interactions. 
 
The DHoC will lead a strong student services staff team, focused on academic and pastoral support, 
whilst working closely with student leaders to continue to embed a culture of inclusivity, diversity and 
care. It is important to note that the position comes with a College Residence and therefore involves 
flexible hours since the effective operation of the College necessitates evening and weekend on-call 
responsibilities as a part of a rostered staff team. 
 
The College is completing a large-scale building program as a part of the Master Plan and has just 
completed the Strategic Planning 2026 process which was inclusive of a broad range of stakeholders 
and implemented by the College Board. 
 
For a comprehensive information pack please contact our HR Manager, Mrs Fiona McGowan-Lay.  
 
fmcgowan-lay@johnxxiii.anu.edu.au 
 
 
Applications close on 20th January 2022. 
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